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7th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Petworth Festival Service 
 
Your child has been invited to sing at the opening concert with the Petworth 
Area Churches Together on Thursday 13th July from 7.00pm at St. Mary’s 
Church; the children would need to meet me outside the Church at 6.45pm.   
The service will last for approximately one hour. The children must wear 
school uniform. 
 
All parents/friends are welcome to attend this event and admission is free.   
 
 
Please could you complete the relevant reply slip attached to confirm your child’s 
participation in this event and return it to the school by Friday 7th July. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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REPLY SLIP FOR PETWORTH FESTIVAL 13th JULY 2017 
 
Please return to the School Office by Friday 7th July. 
 
 
Petworth Festival Service – Thursday 13th July 7.00pm to approximately 
8.00pm. The children would need to arrive at St Mary’s Church at 6.45pm.  
 
 
 
My child/ren…………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
will be *able /*unable to take part in this event.          
 
 
No tickets required for this Service. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

 


